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HAVE YOUR SAY ON NEW SCHOOL NAMES 

As part of the Allan Labor Government’s work to open 100 new schools between 2019 and 2026, communities 
across the state are encouraged to have their say on the names of six new schools opening in 2025. 

Minister for Education Ben Carroll today launched an online survey, which will be open for two weeks to give 
Victorians the chance to nominate their preferred name for their new neighbourhood school. 

The Labor Government is seeking the community’s input to help find a name for each school that reflects its unique 
identity and inspires local pride. Traditional Owner groups have been consulted and have provided a shortlist of 
names for each new school. 

The six new schools, currently known by their interim names, are: 

• Clyde North Primary School 

• Clyde North Secondary School 

• Pakenham North West Primary School 

• Riverdale North Primary School 

• Thompsons West Primary School 

• Wollert Central Primary School 

In 2023, the Government announced that Aboriginal language names will be preferred for new schools in an 
initiative to further promote Aboriginal self-determination, language and culture across the state. 

The Labor Government has invested $16.9 billion over the past 10 years to build new schools and deliver more than 
2,000 school upgrades − supporting more than 26,000 jobs in construction and associated industries.  

The Victorian 2024/25 Budget builds on this investment, with $1 billion for 16 more new schools – completing the 
promise to deliver 100 new schools between 2019 and 2026. 

Consultation closes on Thursday 6 June 2024. To have your say, visit engage.vic.gov.au/2025-naming-of-new-
schools  

Quotes attributable to Minister for Education Ben Carroll 

“Every Victorian student deserves a quality education close to home, which is why we’re completing our promise to 
deliver 100 new schools by 2026.” 

“It’s so important for young people and families to feel connected to their local school and engaged in education, 
and I’m so thrilled the community can have their say on these wonderful new names.” 

“Embracing First Nations languages in more school names will contribute to the ongoing process of reconciliation.” 
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